
 
 
 
 

Lion Class  
 Weekly letter 

 
 

Welcome to Newton Hill 
Community School! 

 

Your child is beginning their school-
life as a full-time pupil at Newton 
Hill. We would like to welcome you 
and your child and hope that the 
time spent with us will be a happy 

and rewarding one.  
 

This week we will be: 
• Getting to know our new teachers and meeting new friends. 
• Talking about people who are important to us. 
• Exploring the different areas in the Reception Classroom. 
• Learning our daily routines: registration, lunch time, snack times etc. 
• Learning about our school golden rules  

1. Keep being honest 
2. Keep everyone safe 
3. Keep everyone’s property safe 
4. Keep everyone learning 
5. Keep everyone included  

 
 
 
Any questions/queries please pop in to see us – if it is at the end of the day 
please be patient and wait until all children have left- Thanks. 

 

Recapping the transition meeting: 
Teacher: Miss Petts 

Teacher: Miss Cannon 
Nursery Nurse: Mrs Holliday 
Teaching Assistant: Mrs Paine 

 

There are milk and snacks available in class, 
however, please remember to bring a water 

bottle to school every day. We don’t allow juice 
in school. 

Every Tuesday children will be given homework. 
Homework books will need to be handed in 

every Monday. 
The homework this week is to bring a family 

photograph to share with the class in 
preparation for our topic   

‘All About Me’ 
 

Please do not use the outdoor equipment 
before or after school. Thank you 

Notices: 
• Our PE sessions will take place on Friday 

afternoons (starting 15th September). Please 
ensure that children have their PE kit with them 
on this day. If your child wears earrings we advise 
that they are either removed or tape is provided 
so that your child can cover the earrings 
themselves. No other jewellery should be worn to 
school. 

• Children will need to bring a bag to school with 
them each day. This is so that children can bring 
home important letters and any work that they 
have done that day in class.  

• We will shortly send out another letter with 
important dates for your diary. 

 

Please make sure that all items of school uniform 
are named. 

 

House Points 
 

As part of the school reward system the children collect 
‘house points’ for following the Golden Rules! Each child is 

placed in a house team. Each half term, the teams work hard 
to try and gain the most house points in order to win a house 
treat! Your child will stay in this house during their time at 

Newton Hill.  
 

Your child has been placed in: EMERALD 
 
 
 

 

 


